Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/21/2019 5:23:55 PM
First name: Ann

Last name: Pelo

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Recreation Fees

Dear Willamette and Deschutes National Forests,

Dear U.S. Forest Service:

It's just wrong to charge a fee for accessing the Mount Jefferson, Mount Washington and Three Sisters
Wilderness areas.

| understand the need to limit daily use, as a way to minimize impact. But to do that by charging a fee merely
restricts access to people with financial resources, while excluding other folks from using the land. That's not
what America is about! Wilderness belongs to all Americans, and all Americans have the right to access it.

Please drop this bad idea of establishing a fee system for the Mount Jefferson, Mount Washington and Three
Sisters Wilderness areas.

Sincerely,
Ann Pelo

Sincerely,

Ann Pelo

410 N First Street
Montesano, WA 98563



